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Mr. President, 

  

Let me start by congratulating the Permanent Representative of Brazil, Ambassador Patriota, 



reviews of resolution 1325 on women, peace and security as well as the review on peace 

operations. 

  

Secondly, peacebuilding in Ebola recovery. The three most affected countries by the Ebola 

Disease Outbreak - Liberia, Sierra Leone and Guinea - are all on the PBC agenda. As the 

epidemiological situation is now getting much better and we are hopefully soon down to zero 

cases, we need to make sure that peacebuilding priorities are addressed in the recovery 


